
Upcoming Events 

9/3   First day of school  

9/4   First day of chapel @ 8:00 am 

9/13   Pizza Friday 

9/10 PICTURE DAY 

        PTO Meeting 5:00 pm School Lunchroom 

        School Board Meeting 6:00 pm 

9/15 Clothing order due 

Newsletter 

CHRIST LUTHERAN TIMES 
September 2024 

A mission of Christ.  
A ministry of Christ Lutheran Church. 

 

We would love to have parents and grandparents join 
us for Chapel each Wednesday at 8:00am.  
 

   *Our students can sit with you during Chapel only if    
      guests arrive before Chapel begins.  

 

                   *When students enter and exit the  
                       sanctuary we have a “no talking” rule.  

All school related information will be in the  
newsletter. The monthly newsletter will be 
emailed out each month and on the school  

website: christlutheranschool.org/info.  
We encourage you to read the  

newsletter each month.  
Please visit and “Like” our Facebook page to stay  
updated on school events and check out the CLS 

PTO Facebook page. 

Please call (715) 723-3697 be-
fore 7:45am if your child will 

be absent. Please let the school 
know if you will be picking up 

homework.  
 
 
 
 

Volunteers Needed! 
We are in need of volunteers for  

morning recess supervisors: 
 
 

MONDAYS, TUESDAYS  
THURSDAYS 

9:30am-10:00am.  
 
 
 

If you are able to help, please 
email  

info@christlutheranschool.org  
or call (715) 723-3697.  

Reminders 



1. Please review bus numbers with your child. In addition, it is a good idea to have younger students 
wear or carry some form of identification with the child's name, address and telephone number, as 
well as the bus number(s). This will assist teachers and drivers in making sure each child gets on 
the correct bus at the end of the day. It will also help drivers get a child home if the child boards 
the wrong bus. 

2. Remind children about safety on and around buses. Classroom behavior is expected on the bus, 
but talking in a normal speaking voice is allowed. Students should understand that drivers need to 
concentrate on driving in order to get everyone to their destinations safely and on time.  

3. It is a good idea to provide a book bag or backpack for younger children to carry artwork and  
papers home from school. Placing these items inside a book bag reduces the chance that a child 
will drop a piece of paper as he or she gets off the bus. Though school bus tragedies are rare, too 
often they occur as a child tries to retrieve an object that has fallen under the bus. Also, make sure 
book bags and backpacks do not have straps or other dangling items that can get caught in bus 
doors.  

4. Our school buses make hundreds of stops each day. During the first few days of school, students 
may occasionally not be picked up at their bus stops, or there may be a delay in getting children 
home.  
 

                   Parents should call the Chippewa Yellow Bus Co at (715) 726-2454 if needed. 

1. Be at the bus stop 5 minutes early. 
2. Respect the bus driver and listen to instructions. 
3. Take your seat right away after boarding the 

bus. 
4. Stay seated at all times. 
5. Always get on and off the bus at your bus stop. 
6. Get off the bus carefully, using the handrail. 
7. Keep your head, arms, legs and hands inside the 

bus. 
8. Before crossing the road, to get to the bus, be 

sure to wait for the bus driver's signal to cross 
over to the bus.  

9. Wait for the bus 10 feet off the road or on the     
sidewalk. 

10. Keep away from the bus if you drop or forget  
something. 

Bus Rules for Safety 

Bus Information 

Paying Tuition Online 
If you would like to pay your tuition online, you can do that now by going to this website: 
https://subsplash.com/christlutheranchurch-wih/give and then choose  
“School Tuition Payment” or go to the school website:  
christlutheranschool.org/for parents and click on “Make A Payment”. 
You can choose to make a one time payment or a recurring payment. In the comment field, 
fill in the student last name. If you have questions, please reach out to the school office by 
calling 715-723-3697 or emailing info@christlutheranschool.org.  



Stay Updated 

Do you know of grandparents,  
extended family or special friends 
that would like to receive news and 
event information about our school? 
Please send their email addresses to  
info@christlutheranschool.org to add 
them to the mailing list.  

Check the website for information on 
newsletters, forms, and much more.  

https://christlutheranschool.org 

Follow us on Facebook for 
pictures, updates, and  
reminders 
 
https://www.facebook.com/
Christ-Lutheran-School- 
684051711684966 

Accepting orders through Sunday, Sept. 15th! 



Pizza Friday - September 13th AND 27th 
Forms and payment due by Tuesday, Sept 10th 

 
 

 $2.00 for each slice of pizza 
 

 
 

Cash or checks payable to CLS. 

 
Student will receive the same order both Pizza Fridays of the month 

 Name Grade # of Pepperoni # of Cheese $ Total 

           

           

           

           

      

           

    2x         Total for 1 Friday 

       Family Total -->   

PIZZA FRIDAY 
(2nd & 4th Fridays of each month) 

How it works…. 
If you plan to pay monthly, you need to fill out the form above and return it to school with cash or check  

by the Tuesday before Pizza Friday. 
You only need one form per family, just make sure each child’s name and the number of slices they would like 
are included on the form. If you already signed up your child for pizza for the year, you do not have to fill 
out this monthly form.  

 

For months with two Pizza Fridays, your student will receive the same order both times.  Just remember to 
multiply the total by two. 
 
To keep things simple, two options will be offered– pepperoni and/or cheese. Each slice of pizza is $2.00. 
 
If you are putting money in an envelope, please put your family name on the envelope.  
 
Pizza Friday is optional; no one is required to participate in the pizza lunches. 
 
We will only be offering pizza on these days, so feel free to send along a healthy option to accompany your 
child’s pizza lunch.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office at 715-723-3697 or info@christlutheranschool.org. 



Thank You 

Thank you to all of our         
volunteers from last year, and 

those who are helping this year! 
We appreciate you SO much! 

SCRIP Program Sign up with the Raise Right App or at raiseright.com, enrollment code 
#6898L53F1727L to place orders to ship to your house, use electronically, reload physical gift 
cards, or ship to the school. You may also place manual orders using the blue sheets next to the 
SCRIP box in the narthex, or purchase from the select amount of gift cards we keep on hand in the 
school office. Woodman's gift cards are only available in the office.  Manual ordering  
instructions are on the bulletin board above the SCRIP box. You will receive 5% tuition credit for 
the total dollar amount of your orders. School orders are placed a couple times a month on the  
Monday dates listed below, to arrive the following Friday. To place an order outside of this time, 
you can purchase from what is available in the office, select gift cards through the App to ship to 
your home for a small shipping fee, add money to reloadable physical gift cards, or use electronic 
gift cards through the App. Questions or issues can be directed to Jessica at 715-416-1391.  

Ordering/Distribution Dates for the 2023-2024 School Year:  
 
9/9 for 9/13    1/27 for 1/31 
9/23 for 9/27   2/10 for 2/14  
10/7 for 10/11    2/24 for 2/28  
10/14 for 10/18    3/3 for 3/7  
11/4 for 11/18    3/17 for 3/21  
11/25 for 11/29    4/7 for 4/11  
12/9 for 12/13    4/28 for 5/2  
12/16 for 12/20    5/5 for 5/9 
1/6 for 1/10     5/12 for 5/16  

SCRIP 

WISH LIST  
ART SUPPLIES 

Crayola brand oil pastels 

Crayola brand 16 color watercolor palettes 

Fine tip colored markers  

          (need more of these than broad tip) 

Broad tip colored markers 

White foaming shaving cream (2-3 cans) 

Shower squeegee (2) 

Empty toilet paper and paper towel rolls 

Old CD's or DVD's (but no cases, please) 

Liquid non-toxic gloss clear coat  

 (like Modge Podge, but any brand works) 

Varieties of yarn skeins (not latch hook pieces)  

Jessica Pinkerton 


